
Facebook Policy 
Town of Plainfield 
 

We welcome you and your comments on the Plainfield, NH Facebook page.  

The purpose of this site is to share matters of interest to the residents of the Town of Plainfield, including the 
villages of Meriden, Plainfield, and East Plainfield.  We encourage you to submit your questions, comments, 
and concerns; but please note this is a moderated online discussion site and not a public forum.  

We recognize the web is a 24/7 medium, and your comments are welcome at any time. However, we 
generally will monitor comments and postings only during regular business hours. In addition, this site should 
not be used for questions about official Town business or to report items needing urgent attention; please 
contact the Town Office directly at 469-3201 to meet those needs. As always, in case of an emergency, dial 
911. Official documents and policies are available on the Town website, http://www.plainfieldnh.org. Finally, 
we do not intend, and you should not expect us, to reply to every comment or post. 

Once posted, the Town of Plainfield reserves the right to delete submissions that contain:  

1. Vulgar language 
2. Personal attacks of any kind 
3. Comments or content that promotes, fosters, or perpetuates discrimination on the basis of race, 

creed, color, age, religion, gender, marital status, genetics, status with regard to public assistance, 
national origin, physical or intellectual disability or sexual orientation 

4. Spam or links to other sites 
5. Clearly off-topic statements 
6. Statements advocating illegal activity 
7. Promotions of particular services, products, or political organizations 
8. Infringement of copyrights or trademarks 
9. Personally identifiable medical information 
10. Information that may compromise the safety, security or proceedings of public systems or any 

criminal or civil investigations.  
 

Additionally, Facebook has also established specific content rules, and all content must be consistent with the 
Facebook statement of rights and responsibilities.  

Please note that the comments expressed on this site do not reflect the opinions and position of the Town of 
Plainfield government or its officers and employees. If you have any questions concerning the operation of 
this online moderated discussion site, please contact the Town Administrator at plainfield.ta@plainfieldnh.org  
or 469-3201. 
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